
Our Lady of Guadalupe Catholic Church 
78922 Olson Rd – P. O. Box 1277, Boardman, OR  97818 

Phone Number: 541 – 481 - 2024  
Email:  guadalupeboardman@gmail.com 

                                                 Website:  guadalupeboardman.org 

Sacrament of Reconciliation Friday 5:00 PM – 5:45 PM & 6:45 PM – 7:30 PM   

                     September 27-28, 2025 

           

Collection September 20-21, 2025 

General $ 3,785.00 

Construction $ 300.00 

Children’s $ 319.50 

 

 

Office Hours 

Monday – Friday – 2:00 PM – 6:00 PM 

PARISH STAFF 

Pastor – Fr. Luis M. Flores – Alva 

DRE – Jacqueline Garcia 

Bookkeeper – Stefanie Madrigal 

Secretary – Guadalupe Colin 

Janitorial – María Caldera  

                     Norma Delgadillo 

                     María madrigal 

Volunteer – Betty Barrera 

Groundskeeper – Dirk Dirksen 

Choir director (Spanish) – Brigido Madrigal,  

Martha Rodríguez & Eduardo Morales 

 

Pastoral & Finance Council: Adlai Schuler, Jacqueline 

García, Juan Reyna, Gema Juárez, Alexis Cambero, 

Morgan Bolin, Estela Madrigal, Stephanie Madrigal 

Mass Schedule 

Saturday – Vigil Mass (Spanish) ……………7:00 PM  Weekday Masses 

Sunday – English Mass …………………………9:00AM  Tuesday (English)…………………….………..6:00 PM  

                  Spanish Mass ………………………11:00 AM  Wednesday (English)…..…………………..9:00 AM 

      Spanish Mass ……………………….1:00 PM  Thursday (Spanish)………………………… .12:30 PM 

        Friday (Spanish)………………………….……..6:00 PM 

Night Adoration: First Saturday of the month 8:00 PM to 12:00 AM 

Rosary      6:25 PM Saturday Spanish (Before Mass)  8:25 AM Sunday English (Before Mass)  

                   6:30 PM Tuesday English (After Mass)  1:00 PM Thursday Spanish (After Mass) 

mailto:guadalupeboardman@gmail.com


                                 

English Bible Class 
The adult bible group has already started. Their meeting is 
on Monday, at 7pm. For more information, contact Adlai & 
Nicole Schuler at 612-723-4156  
 

The Youth Group:  
Invites youth in grades 9-12 to join and participate on 
Mondays from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. in their different 
activities for deeper spiritual growth in youth. Fun 
Activities!! 

 

  

VISIT OUR WEB PAGE 

 

 

Massage from our Pastor:  

October: Month of the Holy Rosary 

 “The Rosary: A Path of Contemplation with 

Mary” 

Already in the 19th century, Pope Leo XIII 

dedicated the month of October to the Holy 

Rosary, encouraging all the faithful to pray it 

with confidence. Since then, the Church has 

lived this month as a special time to join Mary in 

contemplating the mysteries of Christ’s life. 

Saint John Paul II, in his Apostolic 

Letter Rosarium Virginis Mariae (2002), 

reminds us that the Rosary is not just about 

repeating words, but about looking upon the 

face of Christ with the eyes of Mary: 

“To look upon the face of Christ, to recognize 

its mystery in His daily life and sufferings, and 

then to grasp the divine splendor revealed in the 

Risen Lord seated at the Father’s right hand—

this is the task of every disciple of Christ.” 

In The Contemplative Rosary, Dan Burke and 

Connie Rossini explain that meditation begins 

with pondering the mysteries, but it does not 

end there: it leads us to stand in awe before the 

grandeur of God’s desire for union with us. The 

Rosary is about worship, drawing our hearts to 

bow in adoration before the Triune God whom 

the Rosary reveals. 

Praying the Rosary is not an escape from life, 

but a way to see our lives through God’s eyes. 

Each Hail Mary is like a rose offered to Mary, 

and with her we bring our joys, struggles, and 

hopes before the Lord. 

This month’s invitation: 

• Pray one mystery a day with your family. 

• Contemplate Christ with Mary and allow 

His light into your life. 

• Discover in the Rosary not just 

repetition, but a path of adoration and 

trust. 

 

Father Luis M. Flores Alva 

      Slogan of the week: “The Rosary is the 

prayer of a trusting heart.”       

If you would like to post something in the newsletter or ask for 

prayer for someone, contact Lupe Colin by phone or email at 

guadalupeboardman@gmail.com 

 

Adoration Night  

Let us remember that our Lord Jesus Christ is waiting for 
our visit, at least once a month. Do not forget to participate 
together with your family. From 8:00 pm to 12:00 am 

 

HARVEST FIESTA 

Thank you to the people who have already contacted the 
office. If you have not done it, give us a call, as we still 
need: Gifts for the auction and raffles, tortillas, meat and 
other condiments for food sale and need help selling raffle 
tickets. If you would like to help, please call the office. 541-
481-2024 
 

                                 RECYCLING 

Recycling has been done at Patty Ramos' house; you can 

leave your containers donation at her house or leave them in 

front of the office to be place it in the storage room. Please 

call Patty at 541-314-2777 or office 541-481-2024 

 

CATECHISM PARENT MEETING OCTOBER 12, 2025 

 AT 4:00 PM 

 

Rest in Peace 
Our parish has lost one of its pioneers. The Catholic 
community expresses its deepest condolences to the family of 
Mr. Dante Daltoso, who died this Thursday.  
 


